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Dear Monsignor/Father, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you information as 
needed. 
 
Catechetical Day – Saturday, October 29 
 
Catechetical Day 2022 is Saturday, October 29 at Don Bosco Cristo Rey High School.   This 
year’s theme – (Re)Discover the Beauty of the Eucharist – is critical for our Church 
today.  Cardinal Gregory will offer the keynote address and celebrate Mass in the 
morning.  There will be over 40 afternoon breakout sessions (in English and Spanish) for 
catechists to dive deeper into the theme. 
 
This event should be a priority for your parish catechetical leader and is an excellent day of 
formation for your catechists whether they be catechists of children and youth, RCIA teams, 
or adult faith formation.  The cost is $20/person and includes lunch.  Clergy and seminarians 
are welcome to attend free of charge, however, registration is required.  Registration is 
available online here. 
 
For more information on the event and a detailed list of workshops, visit  
https://adw.org/media-events/events/cd2022/. 
 
Please share this information with your catechetical staff and encourage them to attend.  If 
the registration fee is a burden for your parish, or if you would like additional information, 
contact Sara Blauvelt at blauvelts@adw.org.  
 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/catechetical-day-2022-dia-catequetico-2022-tickets-400996751077
https://adw.org/media-events/events/cd2022/
mailto:blauvelts@adw.org
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Paulist Fathers Extra Inventory 
 
The Paulist Fathers are moving to a new home at the end of October and have informed us 
that they have many items in storage in Virginia that could be of great value to a local 
charity, church, shelter, etc. 
 
Items include:  Refrigerators, Washer/Dryers, excess bedroom and living room furniture and 
accessories, some office furniture. 
 
Also, subject to approval of the Paulist President, they have wood handcrafted, gothic 
inspired, chapel furnishings: altar, pulpit, and pews for 60 people.  According to the Paulists, 
this would be a very nice set for a daily mass chapel.  They can send photos if requested. 
 
If your parish has interest in exploring this further, please be in touch with Reverend Eric 
Andrews, C.S.P. at andrews@paulist.org or 310-295-7204. 
 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 
 
The archdiocesan websites, adw.org and adw.org/es, are updated regularly with current 
information for you to share with your community. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to Covid-19.  Daily news and information about our parishes, schools, and 
ministries are also available at cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the 
Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office, please know that you 
can email me at FarrellT@adw.org or call my office line at 301-853-4507 or my cell at 202-531-
4550. 
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Terence J. Farrell 
Chancellor and Executive Secretary of the Curia 
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